
 
 
 

UNM / CNM Transportation  
Demand Management Study 

 

Public Meeting 
 

 
The Mid-Region Council of Governments invites you to the first public meeting for the 
Travel Demand Management Study of the University of New Mexico and Central New 
Mexico Community College. 
 
The purpose of this study is to identify collective actions that can be implemented to 
manage travel demand associated with the campuses and their related uses. The first 
phase of the study will include a detailed evaluation of existing and year 2015 campus 
travel markets and associated issues and opportunities. This information will then be 
utilized to identify the best potential solutions for effectively managing travel demand to 
and from this area. These solutions will be analyzed in more detail in the second phase 
of the study.  
 
This initial meeting will focus on the types of information and analysis that will be 
conducted as part of the first phase and how this effort will provide all stakeholders with 
a better understanding of the major factors influencing travel to and from this area.  
   
This project is jointly funded by City of Albuquerque, UNM, CNM, Bernalillo County, and 
the MRCOG.  
 

UNM SUB 
Lobo Room A 

July 14th  
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

and 
6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 

 
For more information on the project, please contact the Mid-Region Council of 
Governments at 247-1750. 
 
 


